Friday, October 30,

20

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special work session on Friday, October 30, 2020. Those present were Trustees Mrs. Kristina O'Brien, Mr. Jeffrey Markley, and Mrs. Lorrie Benza, and Fiscal Officer Mrs. Janice Sugarman. Mrs. O'Brien presided and called the work session to order at 8:02 A.M.

Also in attendance were Service Director Mr. Jim Stanek, Road Superintendent Mr. John Brett, and Mrs. Tara Wenger, Interior Designer.

The trustees met with Mrs. Wenger to discuss ideas for utilizing the town hall building more effectively. There was a short tour of the facility during the work session.

Mrs. Wenger left the work session at 9:36 A.M. Mrs. Sugarman left the work session at 9:50 A.M.

Mr. Stanek and Mr. Brett left the work session at 10:35 A.M.

Since there was nothing further to come before this special work session of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the work session was adjourned at 11:21 A.M.

	Respectfully Submitted,
	Janice S. Sugarman, Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township
	Date
	Date
	Date
Minutes Read:	
Minutes Approved:	